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Ref: N0190c 

Have your say - Night work on Coral Tree Drive, Oakes Road and Jenkins Road, Carlingford 

Dear Resident, 

 

NorthConnex has installed underground electricity cables from the Coral Tree Drive substation to 

the Carlingford transmission station. We are now planning work to: 

 remove and replace asphalt in both directions on Coral Tree Drive  

 remove and replace asphalt southbound on Oakes and Jenkins roads 

 reinstate and repair roundabouts, traffic islands and medians  

 repaint road markings on Coral Tree Drive, Oakes Road and Jenkins Road.  
 
A map of the work area is provided over the page. 

 

Our proposed work schedule 

Work must be carried out at night for worker and motorist safety. We invite your feedback on a 

night work schedule that would allow us to complete the project as quickly as possible to minimise 

the disruption period for residents and road users. 

 

We propose working up to five nights a week to complete the work. Our work hours would be 

between 8pm and 5am from Sunday to Friday. We would complete the noisiest activities, including 

jack-hammering, by 11pm. The work will move progressively along the alignment, individual 

properties are not expected to be impacted for more than five nights in total.   

 

The alternative is to work only two consecutive nights, up to a maximum of three nights a week, 

which would extend the overall time required to complete the work. Our shift hours would be the 

same and we would complete noisiest activities by 11pm. Work is expected to start in late 

February. 

 

How can you give feedback?  

We invite your feedback on our proposed work schedule and the alternative option by  

Monday 11 February. Please send your comments to enquiries@northconnex.com.au or: 

NorthConnex Feedback, Locked Bag 1001 

West Pennant Hills NSW 2125 

We will consider all feedback and update you as the project progresses. 



 

  

 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact us on 1800 997 057 or email 

enquiries@northconnex.com.au or visit the NorthConnex Community Information Centre at       

118 Yarrara Road, Pennant Hills, open Monday to Wednesday from 9am to 1pm. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

NorthConnex Project Team   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Work area 

Location of work, Carlingford 


